December 18, 1973

Mr. Robert Magarian
Robert Magarian Carpet Co. Inc.
Salem, Masgs.01970

Dear Mr. Magarian:

Thank you very much for your new check in
the amount of $100.00 for St. Vartan's stewaxd-

ship.

The first check was inadvertently omitted
from my earlier letter.

Sincerely,

g@ck Antreassian
Executive Director
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